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As a licensed firearm owner I am an avid conservationist, a recreational hunter of invasive pest 
species, and a recreational target shooter. I am also part of the most law abiding group of citizens 
in the country, being licensed firearm holders. 
 
I am particularly concerned that proposed changes erode the rights of law abiding citizens and 
do not focus heavily enough on unlicensed firearm holders or those licensed holders that do the 
right thing. 
 
I urge the committee to protect the ability of law abiding Australians to continue with their sport 
and passion, and for many of them that includes the ability to make modifications that improve 
the experience and safety of the shooter. 


